
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to County Clerk, Oklahoma City, OK 

 

 

December 4, 2024 

 

RE:  Notice of cancellation of ISOK December 12, 2024 board meeting 

 

Insight School of Oklahoma Board have chosen to cancel the December 12, 2024 regular board 

meeting.  Can you please update our list of scheduled 2024 ISOK Board meeting dates at the 

county with this cancellation.  

 

Thank you, 

ISOK Admin 

Lewis Starkey 

Operations Manager 
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